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Comments: I am dissapointed to hear of the planned expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge. While I do

understand the need to upgrade the facilities there this seems like a massive over correction. People come from

all around to enjoy Holland Lake for what it is right now and having a large, year round resort on the bank of the

lake would ruin the whole reason why people go there in the first place. We enjoy it for the calm atmosphere it

provides and to get away from the craziness of our daily lives. I am also confused about the categorical exclusion

from an environmental impact study and why you don't think a complete study is needed considering the amount

of infrastructure work what would be needed. I have many more questions and concerns that need answering

from POWDR and I feel they need to tell us exactly what their plans are for this. Overall I think this is a bad idea

and would just attract out of state interest while negativly affecting the local community and the people who

recreate on Holland Lake. 


